OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

July 11, 1974

Continental 0il Company
1755 Glenarm Place
Denver, Colorado 80202

Attention: Exploration Manager

Dear Sir:

A recent examination of 0il Conservation Commission
files indicated that the plugging report of a Continental
0il Company well had not been approved by this office.
Consequently, on June 25, 1974, I inspected the location
and found that the well had apparently been properly
plugged, marked and abandoned. A copy of the 0il Conser-
vation Commission approval is enclosed for your files,

Yours truly,

CARL ULVOG
Senior Geologist and
0il & Gas Inspector

cu/dr

enclosure



